
 
 
 

Monongahela Incline to Remain Out of Service Through the Weekend 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (January 5, 2024) - The Monongahela 
Incline will remain out of service through the weekend, Pittsburgh Regional 
Transit announced today. 
 
Shuttle buses will continue to operate between the lower and upper 
stations during regular incline hours. 
 
PRT is working with its contractors to ensure the 152-year-old incline is 
functioning properly and safely before it reopens. There is not yet a timeline 
for when that could occur. 
 
The incline has been out of commission since Tuesday evening when 
multiple electrical and mechanical systems malfunctioned.  
 
The systems that failed are covered under the existing contract of the 
rehabilitation project that closed the incline from August 2022 through 
March 2023. 
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